To: Kelsi Feltz

Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs (OIRA)

Office of Management and Budget (OMB)

From: Betsie Kalicos

Office of Child Care

Administration for Children and Families (ACF)

Date: December 12, 2024

Subject: Change Request – Office of Child Care Events Registration and Post-Event Survey

(OMB #0970-0617)

This memo requests approval of changes to the approved information collection, Office of Child Care Events Registration and Post-Event Survey, approved under the Administration for Children and Families Generic for Information Collections Related to Gatherings (OMB #0970-0617).

Background

The Office of Child Care (OCC) regularly hosts webinars, meetings, events, and workshops. In August 2024, OCC had a registration form and post-event survey approved to be used at OCC events. Since beginning use of the information collections, OCC has identified that it would be useful to allow event planners to select questions for use based on the type of event.

Overview of Requested Changes

This request updates the submission to reflect a bank of questions to select from. The questions remain the same and there are no updates to burden estimates.